Construction Update for the Week of Feb. 10

VIV VIV VIS

VIV VTV

Last week, crews installed the mainline sewer up to 925 North Harrison Street. The
mainline sewer work is nearing completion. The contractor also completed the
replacement of water and sewer services on the 600 block of North Harrison Street and
began replacements along the 700 block of North Harrison Street. Road patching
continued along the 500 block of North Harrison Street as the underground work was
completed.

This week, the contractor will continue replacing water and sewer services along the
700 and 800 blocks of North Harrison Street. Crews hope to also be able to continue
working on storm sewer replacements in this same area of North Harrison Street. This
work may include construction within the intersection of Park and North Harrison
streets. Crews expect to continue with road patching work as well.

As the Stage 2 Harrison Street Project nears completion, the Village would like to
thank you for your patience and cooperation during construction.

A special property access notice:

e All residents south of Fox 14 Marina should access their properties from Front
Street or Algonquin Road, including properties along Park Street, Brook Street,
Riverview Drive and Fox 14 Marina.

e All residents north of Fox 14 Marina should continue to follow the detour and
access their properties from Blackhawk Trail.

® Please be advised that while crews are working on water and sanitary service
connections and storm sewer replacement on the 700 and 800 blocks of North



Harrison Street, residents within the work area may need to follow the Stage 2
detour temporarily during working hours. Residents will have full access during
off hours.

*Fox 14 Marina is open during construction and accessible from the north, off
Blackhawk Trail.

Detour Alert
The Stage 2 detour is in effect and is expected to remain in place for several
weeks. North Riverview Drive between North Main and Park streets will be closed as
part of the stage 2 detour. Access to residences and businesses within the work zone
will be maintained.

For more information and the latest detour map, visit the
Old Town project website.

If you have questions, please contact the Resident Project Representative,
Dan Gillespie at 847-346-2538 or by email at d.gillespie@trotter-inc.com.



http://www.oldtownalgonquin.org

